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Dear Members of the Transportation Commission:
 
We appreciate your work – your leadership really – over the past couple years to embed equity and
inclusion into the culture and operations of your body.
 
As you are aware, Neighborhood Resource Teams (NRTs) are one of the City of Madison’s primary
approaches to racial equity in the community.  We have nine different teams that strive to promote
racial equity and improve quality of life for Madison residents by understanding and elevating the
needs, issues, and priorities of people living in areas with NRTs.
 
The Owl Creek area is included in one of the NRTs.  Ever since developing the Owl Creek Park several
years ago now, we have continued to see high speed traffic come off of Crested Owl Lane and Valor
Way as they transition into Great Gray Drive.  This has been a continued concern for residents that
we have heard over the years.
 
On behalf of the Owl Creek NRT, we very much hope you will address this safety issue with the
proposed traffic calming strategies.
 
Thank you.
S. Tariq Saqqaf
NRT Coordinator
 
“You have to act as if it were possible to radically transform the world. And you have to do it all the
time.”
     ~Angela Davis
 

S. Tariq Saqqaf, Equity Coordinator (NRTs & RESJI)
City of Madison  ●  Department of Civil Rights
Room 523, City-County Building
210 Martin Luther King, Jr. Blvd.  
Madison, Wisconsin  53703
Tel  608 266 6352  ●  Fax  608 267 8671
Email  tsaqqaf@cityofmadison.com
Web  http://www.cityofmadison.com/mayor/

Please consider the environment before printing this email.

 
 

mailto:tsaqqaf@cityofmadison.com
mailto:TransportationCommission@cityofmadison.com
mailto:mwoulf@cityofmadison.com
http://www.cityofmadison.com/mayor/





